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These comments refer to the MGRA:
        I found these plans in general will change a wonderful area in bad ways. I have lived in Juneau since 1977 near 
the Glacier. I take visitors there frequently and hike there often during the off-season months. I strongly believe
money should not be spent to convert this natural area into a theme park. I could go into detail but will keep it short
by saying all the specifics Laurie Craig mentioned in her “opinion” column (Juneau Empire-March 12,2020) are
absolutely how I feel.

Tony Soltys




